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Silkstone Newsletter

                                 9 April 2021

Welcome to our Summer Term Newsletter. We are all looking forward to a more normal fun filled busy term of exciting activities. 
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Thursday 22 April Roll up Roll up to

‘The Greatest Nursery Circus’
Lets all clown around for the day whilst raising money to purchase a defibrillator. We are having a circus themed dressing up and activity day. 
Parents Consultation Evening
Monday 7 June Baby Room/Toddlers

Tuesday 8 June Nursery

Wed 9 June Preschool 1

Thur 10 June Preschool 2

Summer Term For 2, 3 and 4 Year olds
Early Education Funding
Summer Term is 13 weeks from 12th April to 16th July. Half Term week is from 31st May to 4st  June which is not funded.
School Leavers Performance

Our school leavers will be putting on a show which will be filmed for their families to view at home. 
Nursery Sessions
Session times finish at 1pm, 3.30pm and 6pm.Please can I remind you that children must be collected by these times. Any late collections will be charged accordingly.

Holidays, Session Changes and Requests
With Holiday season approaching and the increased demand due to 30 hours funding can I remind you that all request must be advised by email or letter, giving at least 2 weeks notice. As always we will do our best to accommodate your requests. Any late notifications will be charged. Please email all requests to info@silkstonenursery.co.uk 
Finishing Dates for School Leavers

Please can you advise by email or letter the date you would like your child to finish Nursery before they start school in September.
Preschool School Leavers Transition 
So that you can buddy up and meet others who are attending the same school we are holding a transition meeting on Wednesday 19th May. 
Nappies/Wipes/Spare Clothes
Please can I remind parents to bring Nappies/Wipes and spare clothes to nursery for your child. In the event you forget we do have spares available and a small charge will placed on your invoice.
Comic Relief Pyjama Day 

Thank you for your support we raised a incredible £68.00
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As the weather is warming we are spending increasing time learning outdoors. Please can you ensure you send your child with appropriate clothing, waterproofs, sun cream, sun hat and suitable foot wear. 

Please could you also supply your child with a water bottle.

Tax-Free Childcare

Childcare vouchers and payment through the government Tax-Free Childcare scheme are accepted at nursery in payment of fees.

More information is available at

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk
Sickness/Absence
Please can we remind parents to notify nursery of absence. Should we not hear from you it is our Safeguarding Policy to contact you.

School Leavers Trip
We will review lockdown changes and make a decision soon regarding taking our leavers on a trip. We will notify you as soon as a decision has been made.
Holiday Club
We are now taking bookings for May holiday club. 
Cliff Nursery Silkstone Tel: (01226)792350

